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Dear Parent, 

Diwali Break Information 

 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

 
Please be informed that the school will remain closed for DIWALI BREAK from Saturday, October 22 to 
Wednesday, October 26. School will resume from Thursday, October 27. 

 
Wishing you all a very Happy, Prosperous & Safe Diwali!  

 

 
Warm regards 

 

Dr. Himani Tyagi 

Principal 


